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Notification 
 

 Ref. No. UMV/NOT/2022/06/20/1  Dated: 20/06/2022 

 

 

This to inform all the students, parents/guardians and staff that as per the 

recent order from the Inspector of Schools (Udalguri), we have decided to 

post-pone the Evaluation – I/ Periodic Test - I/ Pre-Mid Term Test which 

was scheduled from 22-June-2022 (Wednesday) till 27th June, 2022. The 

exams will be conducted on a fresh routine which will be shared along with 

this notification. 

 

We solicit co-operation from all concerned in this regard. We shall 

conduct regular classes from 22-June-2022 (Wednesday). 

 

 

Principal, 
Udalguri Maharishi Vidyalaya 
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